Thank you again for your support of Advantage Asheville 2010, as well as, for your assistance in moving these prospects forward. As Robert and Fred stated, we are at a critical point in the campaign and we need your influence to get these prospects committed so that we can achieve our $3.5mm goal.
Please know we are here to assist in any way possible and you should feel free to contact me or Carli Adams, campaign coordinator, at any time with questions or any other information you might need. Below is a summary of the approach for the various lists we reviewed yesterday;

Pending Prospects
For those prospects on the Pending list; we have met with these individuals and are working to finalize their commitment to AA2010. A phone call or email asking if they have any further questions in regard to AA2010 and letting them know why you feel it is important their company is on board is all we ask. Anything further is up to you.
Declined Prospects
For those on the Decline lists; these prospects have either (1) declined investment, meaning we met with them, made a $ request and they subsequently declined to invest or (2) they declined an appointment to meet with us so no ask has been made. 
1. Declined Investment: Approach should be for the prospect to reconsider their involvement in AA2010. A phone call or email asking if they have any further questions in regard to AA2010 and letting them know why you feel it is important their company is on board. Again, ask for them to reconsider their investment.
2. Declined Appointment:  Approach is to get us in the door so that we can present the program and make a request. A phone call or email asking that they please meet with a representative of AA2010. Again, let them know why this is important to the community and that their involvement is critical to the overall success and, furthermore, the continued positive and balanced growth of the area.
We ask that if you make contact with a prospect or correspond via email that you please copy or let us know the status as early as possible so that we can do any appropriate follow up from this end. Again, if you have any questions or need additional information, please do not hesitate to call or email.

Thank you!
CONTACT INFO.

